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WILSON

ROTENONE SPRAY ORGANIC INSECTICIDE

WETTABLE POWDER

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
Rotenone............................. 5%

REG. NO. 15415 P.C.P. ACT

Low toxicity organic insecticide for use on vegetables
up to the day before harvest.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Net Weight: 250 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

Rotenone insecticide is made from the roots of tropical plants
and is therefore of organic origin.  It has a low toxicity to
people, domestic animals and is non-toxic to honey bees. 
Rotenone may safely be used on edible fruits and vegetables up to
one day before harvest.

DIRECTIONS:  Mix 30 mL (2 level tablespoonfuls) in 3 litres of
water and stir well.  For squash vine borer, corn borer and fruit
insects apply as stated below.  For other insects apply when they
appear and repeat at 5 to 7 day intervals as necessary (insect
eggs are not killed and will hatch).  Spray upper and lower
surface of foliage and on fruit and flowers.  Shake sprayer
occasionally while spraying to keep spray well mixed.  May be
applied on edible fruits and vegetables up to 1 day before
harvest.

VEGETABLES: Asparagus, Beans, Beet, Broccoli, Brussels Sprouts,



Cabbage, Cauliflower, Corn, Cucumber, Eggplant, Celery, Lettuce,
Melons, Onions, Peas, Peppers, Pumpkin, Potato, Radish, Spinach,
Swiss Chard, Squash, Tomato.

SMALL FRUITS:  Raspberry, Blackberry, Currant, Gooseberry, Grape,
Strawberry.

ALL FLOWERING PLANTS: INSECTS CONTROLLED:  Aphids, Asparagus
Beetle, Bean Leaf Beetle, Beet Webworm, Cabbage Looper,
Cabbageworm, Colorado Potato Beetle, Corn Borer, Cucumber Beetle,
Diamond-Back Moth, Flea Beetles, Hornworms(Young), Leafhoppers,
Squash Vine Borer, Thrips, Pea Weevil, Fruitworms, Raspberry
Sawfly, Mexican Bean Beetle, Currantworm, Grape Leaf
Skeletonizer, Leafrollers.

FOR SQUASH VINE BORER:  Apply weekly to the base of the plant
beginning when first leaves appear.

FOR CORN BORER:  Apply weekly to the centre of the leaf whorls
starting about mid-June.

RASPBERRY, BLACKBERRY:  Apply when blossom buds appear and repeat
just before blossoms open.

CURRANTS:  Apply soon after fruit set, repeat one week later.

GOOSEBERRIES:  Apply when berries turn red and webbing is
noticed.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes, clothing.  Wash after
handling.  Avoid contamination of food, feed and water.  Toxic to
fish and hogs.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting and call a doctor.  If
on skin wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water
for 15 minutes and obtain medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from



reliance upon this service.
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